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ENERGY EFFICIENCY MEEIA 2019-21 

  Residential Pay As You Save® Program 
 
PURPOSE 

The objective of the Pay As You Save® Program (Program) is to promote the 
installation of energy efficient Measures and increase deeper, long-term energy 
savings and bill reduction opportunities for Participants through a tariffed on bill 
charge tied to the meter for delivery of MEEIA 2019-21 Demand-Side Management Plan 
Measures. 
 
DEFINITIONS APPLICABLE TO RESIDENTIAL PAY AS YOU SAVE® PROGRAM ONLY 

Analysis – Initial Program visit, walk through and report, Tier 1 upgrades, and 
customer education.  

Assessment - Detailed home performance data collection, analysis of qualifying 
upgrades, and preparation and one-on-one presentation of Program offer. 

Efficiency Upgrade Agreement – Agreement signed by Participants (who own the 
property) defining customer benefits and obligations, including Service Charges and 
duration of payments.  

Energy Efficiency Plan (Plan) – Prepared by Program Administrator to identify 
recommended upgrades. 

Estimated Life - The expected duration in years of the savings for each individual 
measure.  

Property Notice – Attached by the Program to property records outlining benefits and 
obligations associated with the upgrades. In jurisdictions in which the Program 
cannot attach a Property Notice to property records, and in any case where a 
subsequent tenant is executing a rental agreement, Property Notice form must be 
signed by successor customer or purchaser indicating they accept benefits and 
obligations associated with the upgrades at the location before the sale or rental 
of the property. 

Owners Agreement - A separate required document indicating the owner's obligations 
(if Participant is not the building owner). 

Project – Scope of work determined by the Program based on home characteristics, 
program data collection, and analysis.  

Qualifying Project – Project scope of work meeting Program criteria (Project cost, 
including Program Partner pricing and Program fees, is equal to or less than 80% of 
the estimated post upgrade cost savings over 80% of the upgrade Estimated Life). 

* Service Charge – Monthly charge assigned to the premises recovering Program costs 
for upgrades, fees, any required taxes, cost of capital for financing of three 
percent (3%), or costs for customer-caused repairs as described in section 5. 

 

 

 

*Indicates Change. 




